

Welcome back everyone! We are entering into a busy and exciting term with lots of activities planned for us to enjoy. 

This newsletter provides a brief outline of what the children will be learning in class over the course of the term. We hope you find this a useful tool in supporting your child appropriately in their areas of learning.

Dates for your diary
· Monday 30th April – Postgraduate student (Miss Crawford) returns to class

· Monday 7th May – May Day Holiday 
· Friday 18th May – Wellbeing Cafe
· Friday 18th May – Visits to Gauchhill Woods commence
· Friday 25th May – P1K Class Assembly
· Monday 4th June – Occasional Day (no school)
· Friday 8th June – Sports Day

As we approach the (hopefully) warmer weather, it might be an idea to apply sun cream to your child before they come to school. A sun hat which your child could wear at break and lunchtime would also be useful. 
Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Cree and Mrs Michie









PTO
Visits to Gauchhill Woods
We will be leaving school at approximately 1.15pm and returning to school in time for the bell at 3.00pm.
Name 






I am able/unable to help during class visit to Gauchhill Woods on the following dates (please tick appropriately).
Friday 18th May 


Friday 25th May 


Friday 1st June 



Friday 8th June 



Learning in the Classroom


Our topic this term is Farming where we will be learning about different types of farms, machinery and its uses as well as the animals on a farm and how they should be cared for. Later on the term we will go back in time by exploring Granny’s Attic and the different toys used in the past, comparing them to the types of toys we use and play with now. 





We will begin to look at subtraction as well as continuing to practise our addition skills. Lots of writing will be going on where children will be challenged to sound out and spell words with more independence. 





Later on the term, Primary 1 will spend four Friday afternoons visiting the woods on Gauchhill Road. In order for activities such as these to take place, any help from parents is hugely appreciated! If you can spare some time to come along with us to the woods, please fill in the attached slip and return to school with your child. Please note that on these days we will be going to the words in all weathers so it is essential that children come to school with sensible footwear and jackets. Feel free to give your child shoes/waterproof trousers/jackets to change into on these days. 








Class Timetable


P1K have a busy week which will look as follows:





Wednesday – Science with Mrs Murray, visit to the library (beginning 25th April)


Thursday – PE 


Friday (beginning 18th May) – visits to the woods with P1P and P1S











Homework and Reading


Homework will continue to be issued on a Thursday to be returned the following Wednesday. Activities will cover a variety of curricular areas and reinforce learning that is taking place in class.  





Reading times will be shown in your home school diary; please remember to bring the diary and reading book to school every day. We will be continuing to check common words and updating these regularly so please remember to bring the common word folder to school each day too.











